Trenton, Florida

June 24, 2016

The Gilchrist County School Board, along with a number of community leaders travelled to Tallahassee on Friday, June 24, 2016 to provide a presentation to the Florida Department of Education regarding the need for special facilities funding for the Gilchrist County School District.
Board members attending were:

Michelle Walker-Crawford, Chair

D. Deen Lancaster, Vice Chair

Christie McElroy
Julie C. Thomas
Also present representing the Gilchrist County School District were:

Robert G. Rankin, Superintendent of Schools
Ronda Parrish, Assistant Superintendent
Lindsey Lander, Gilchrist County School Board Attorney 

Cheri Langford, Trenton High School Principal
David Dose, Director of Finance
David Spencer, Director of Operations.
Community leaders attending were:

Bobby Schultz, Sheriff
Bobby Crosby, County Administrator
Sharon Langford, County Commissioner – District 1

Mitch Harrell, Fire Chief
Dr. James Surrency, Chief Executive Office 

of the North East Florida Education Consortium (NEFEC)

also attended on behalf of Gilchrist County Schools.


Upon completion of the presentation, the group travelled back to Gilchrist County. 
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